
 

Dear All, 

Xavier's Resource Centre for the Visually Challenged (XRCVC) at St. Xavier's College, Mumbai, proudly marks its 20th 

anniversary! To celebrate this important milestone, we're holding 20 Tech Roshni sessions on diverse topics for 

persons with disabilities (PWDs). 

We're excited to announce our 19th online workshop on the theme "Windows Low Vision Aids" for individuals 

with low vision on 27th April 2024. This workshop is supported by Dhun Pestonji Parakh Discretionary Trust. 

Did you know that there is a significant number of individuals worldwide living with low vision or partial blindness? 

Within this category, people may experience conditions such as color blindness, short-sightedness, tunnel vision, and 

more. It becomes challenging for users to access the computer. 

To assist low vision user needs, Windows offers incredible solutions through built-in tools that are available free of 

cost, helping individuals with low vision effectively carry out everyday tasks on their computers. 

Don't miss out on this valuable opportunity to expand your knowledge and enhance your skills on Windows Low 

Vision Aids. 

Eligibility: Participants should have good knowledge of computer. 

Criteria: Persons with print disabilities such as low vision (partial blind). 

Limited seats are available for the session. 

Those interested should kindly register by using the following link: https://forms.gle/QgeeEJwc8963WTPr8 

Resource Persons: Keshavan Nadar and Vikas Dabholkar 

Date: 27th April 2024, (Saturday). 

Time: 4.30 pm to 5.30 pm. 

Venue: Online Session (Zoom conferencing platform) 

The registration link will close at 6.00 pm. On Thursday 25th April 2024. 

Important Note: 

1. Instructions to login will be sent by email on 26th April 2024, Friday to the registered participants only. 

2. After clicking the above given link, fill in the form. Please do not click on the Request Edit Access button. If 

you click on it the form will not get submitted. Once the form is filled then click on the Submit button only. 

3. Participants are requested to use their personal earphones/headphones during the session. 

4. After successful form submission, you will receive acknowledgement email from Google, if you requested. 

Thanks, 

Team XRCVC, 

Xavier's Resource Centre for the Visually Challenged (XRCVC) 

XRCVC, St. Xavier's College, Mumbai. Phone: 022-22623298 / 022-35223298 

XRCVC - Viviana Extension, Viviana Mall, Thane. Phone: 022-61701177 / 78 

Website: www.xrcvc.org Follow us on: Facebook | Instagram | Twitter | YouTube | LinkedIn 
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